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Dear Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer, and esteemed members of the Health 
and Human Services Committee:
My name is Ophelia Hu Kinney, and I live in Scarborough. I write as a Christian and 
faith leader to urge you to support LD 1029. 
The purpose of our government is to safeguard the well-being of our people. As such, 
you have a unique opportunity to help make basic human well-being more accessible 
for our neighbors with greatest unmet needs.
Many Mainers are unfortunately only one medical bill or car accident away from 
financial instability. Any of us may one day need to utilize the resources that Mainers 
have assembled for such a time as this.
Housing, food, and shelter are critical, everyday, human needs for Maine adults and 
children. I urge you to support LD 1029 to help ensure that we do our best in caring 
for our neighbors. 


